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District Welcomes New Certificated Staff Members and Recognizes
Certificated Staff Who Have Achieved Permanent Status

At its Thursday, October 14, 2021, meeting the Solana Beach School District Board of
Education recognized two groups of certificated staff members. The Board officially
welcomed the certificated staff members who began service in the past year, and
congratulated the certificated staff who have earned permanent status this year.

“Tonight we honor the dedication and achievements of our professional staff. Everyday
they inspire our students in the classroom and offer support to students in need. They
are the backbone of SBSD,” said Board President Vicki King.

The Board welcomed the following new certificated staff members:

e Carmel Creek: Katherine Ammentorp, Rheanna Cowee, Nicolette Dennis,
Nicasio Latasa, Anjali Shroff, and Amy Tyler

District Office: Rosemary Corzine

Skyline: Nadia Sinno

Solana Highlands: Kylie Kersey and Diana Kwon

Solana Ranch: Brooke Oberhauser and Kelly O'Hair

Solana Santa Fe: Summer McNett

Solana Vista: Sabrina Milligan and Hollyn Toomey

The Board recognized the following certificated staff members who have achieved
permanent status:


https://www.sbsd.k12.ca.us/

Carmel Creek: Lisa Clendenin, Hanna Redo, and Jennifer Robinson

Skyline: Claire Hustava

Solana Highlands: Erin Nagel and Elizabeth Schlicher

Solana Pacific: Cassie Bess and Shelby Cleveland

Solana Ranch: Cobi Campbell, Elena Colvin, Melissa Dow, Megan Laughlin,
Laurie Miller, Katherine Schmucker, and Kimberly Tiffany

e Solana Santa Fe: Stella Erkam, Hayley Hankins, Alicia Park, Seelye Ranu, and
Stephanie Voucas

For further information please contact Superintendent Jodee Brentlinger.
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